Republic of the Philippines
Province of Cebu
Municipality of Ginatilan

NOTICE OF AWARD

July 3, 2025

GLICERIO A. BAGUIA

(B IT Services — Proprietor
Ginatilan, Cebu

Email Address: pliallubag @ gmail com
Contact No.: 0908-7373867

Sar:

We are pleased to inform you that your contract for consulting services has been approved for
Consultant on Information Technology, Web Admmistration and Mamtenance of LGL Website with a
contract cost of SIXTY THOUSAND PESOS (Php 60,000.00) for six (6) months from July to
December 2025,

In view of the above, you are advised to:

1. Enter into contract with us wrnitten three (3) days thereafter; and
2. Commence with the implementation of the project accordingly.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space provided
below:




